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WASTE & COMPOST PICK UPS IN CUL-DE-SACS  

Dear Residents  

Town of Battleford wishes to remind residents in all Cul-De-Sacs 

- All vehicles & trailers MUST be off the street on scheduled pick up days.  This also includes 

hired contractors by residents.  Failure to do so may result in the whole Cul-De-Sac being left.  

- As per By-Law 1/2017 - Waste Management Public Utility Bylaw.   

Improper positioning of the container.  All Containers must be 1.5 meters from vehicles, objects, 

and other containers. 

- The Town of Battleford reserves the right to leave any Compost or Refuse Bin that is not in 

compliance with the rules set out in the Bylaw & Brochure. 

- Please refer to your calendar for pick-up days.  Calendars are available on the Town of Battleford 

Webpage (www.battleford.ca), Town Hall, and Public Works Shop.   

Please Note – If a statutory holiday falls on a Monday from April – November your garbage & compost will 

move one day later.  December to March pickups will not be affected except for Christmas & New Years. 

 

If you have any concerns, please contact: 

Works Department  306-937-6220 

 

http://www.battleford.ca/

